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!Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  
Our account is peasmarshplace 

Visiting 

Please ensure you pre-plan 
your visit and book this 
with a member of the 
team. We can only permit 
three nominated visitors 
per resident as per 
government guidance. 

For more information, 
please follow the link 
below 

https://www.gov.uk/gover
nment/publications/visitin
g-care-homes-during-
coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-
arrangements-in-care-
homes 

Activities 

 Our residents 
have been 
quite busy this 
month with a 
variety of 
activities. 

We had a 
singer attend 
to perform, which our residents 
thoroughly enjoyed. It was lovely 

to see our residents singing and dancing together, 
having a wonderful time. 

These little snow men were 
created by the residents for 
our magnificent Christmas 
tree. 

 

 

I would like to take 
this opportunity to 
wish everyone a 
Happy New Year.  It 
was lovely to see the 
residents dancing 
together when we 
had the entertainer 
here.  It has been 
my first Christmas 
managing 
Peasmarsh Place 
and I look forward 
to many more. 

Julie Harper 

 
We are sorry that we had to cancel our Christmas Church Service which was 
planned for Saturday 18th December. We felt it was in the best interest of our 
residents with the increase of COVID-19 cases in the area. We are planning 
to hold something in the spring. 
 

 
 
Wishing Jessie a very Happy 
Birthday! We wish her many 

happy returns        
 

 
We hope that you all enjoyed the festive period and remain 
safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


